
MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

RESURFACING OF ELIZABETH STREET

Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee Meeting date: 22 September 2021 

Raised by: Deputy Lord Mayor Burnet 

Question: 
I note that the resurfacing of Elizabeth Street in North Hobart is imminent. Can the 
Director advise if there is any opportunity to use Reconophalt/recycled materials in 
that project? 

Response: 
The tender specification will specify the minimum requirements for the works and all 
contractors will be encouraged to consider the use of recycled asphalt products in 
their tender. We will consider any recyclable products that meets the technical 
specifications and budget. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

John Fisher 
ACTING DIRECTOR CITY AMENITY 

Date: 3 December 2021 
File Reference: F21/98093  


